
 
  
Colleagues,  

  

I am pleased to announce that on April 1, Anne Idsal, the Regional Administrator for Region 6 

in Dallas, will be joining EPA HQ as the Principal Deputy Assistant Administrator for the Office 

of Air and Radiation.  

  

Prior to joining EPA as the Region 6 Administrator, Anne spent her career working for Texas 

state government in helping shape environmental policy for the state. She is an experienced 

lawyer with extensive government experience, having served as the general counsel for the 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality and as the first female chief clerk and deputy 

land commissioner for the Texas General Land Office.  

  

Anne will work closely with Assistant Administrator Bill Wehrum to guide EPA's air policy for 

the country.  

  

With Anne’s departure from Region 6, I have asked David Gray to serve as the acting 

Regional Administrator.  

  

Please join me in welcoming Anne to EPA HQ.  

  

Andrew Wheeler  

Administrator 

  
 


